
‭The Saint Paul Bird Alliance Board Elections were held on Thursday, May 8, 2025 at the‬
‭Annual Meeting at the Aŋpétu Téča Education Center, 1901 County Road B, Roseville,‬
‭MN. There were 34 people in attendance, with others on the Zoom call.‬
‭Since there are only 8 candidates, we were able to vote by acclamation.  President‬
‭Greg Burnes opened up the floor to see if there were any additional nominations.  There‬
‭were no additional nominations.  Greg introduced the candidates and‬‭asked the‬
‭audience who favored and who opposed the slate.  There was no opposition.‬

‭Kiki Sonnen                    President (1 year term)‬

‭Debbie Brown                 Vice President (1 year term)‬

‭Neil Carlson                    Treasurer (1 year term)‬

‭Amanda Rice                  Secretary (1 year term)‬

‭Monica Bryand                Board Member (2 year term)‬

‭Lucas Lin                         Board Member (2 year term)‬

‭Craig Cox                        Board Member (2 year term)‬

‭Owen Stefanich               Board Member (2 year term)‬

‭1‬


